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On Saturday morning, I joined the Rochester Puerto Rican and Latino community for the
annual Puerto Rican Festival Parade. Rochester is home to a large and proud Puerto Rican
community and it showed by the great support and turnout for the parade. Thanks to Geena

Cruz and all of the dedicated volunteers who make this a great event every year.

Click here for more pictures from the Puerto Rican Parade!


https://www.facebook.com/media/set/?set=a.10153224477018090.1073742270.22775973089&type=3

